
 

 
  

DATE: July 30, 2020 
TO: RESIDENTS ON 

• Liberty Street (E. Scott - Lamson) 

• Taylor (Lamson – Jenne) 
FROM: City of Grand Ledge, Public Services Department 
RE: IMPORTANT NOTICE – GRADING & BASE COURSE STREET PAVING 
       

Friday, July 31, 2020, the street paving 
process is tentatively scheduled to begin in 
the area indicated on the map. During the 
paving process Fri. July 31 – Tue. August 
4, the noted section will be closed to ALL 
traffic. Residents in the noted section will 
not have access to their driveways.  
Please use caution while navigating this 
area.  
Why aren’t vehicles allowed in the area? 
During the grading and paving process it is 
imperative that the ground surface remain 
unimpacted by vehicle traffic to prevent future 
damage to the street or unexpected 
emergencies. 
 

PAVING ACTIVITY DATE IMPACT 
GRADING & PREPARATION FRI. 7/31 Driveways will be inaccessible (arriving and 

leaving). Please plan ahead and move your 
vehicles before 7:00 AM from your driveway and 
the street. Any vehicle on your property after 7:00 
AM cannot be moved until Tue. 8/4, or when paving 
is complete and traffic is allowed on the road. 

 SAT. 8/1 –  
SUN. 8/2 

Driveways remain inaccessible, but residents will be 
able to park on the street outside their homes. 
Overnight, on-street parking is permitted in Grand 
Ledge at this time. 

BASE COURSE PAVING MON. 8/3 Please move your vehicles off the street by 7:00 
AM. Crews will begin the paving the base course 
Street and driveway access will resume Tue. 8/4 or 
when paving is complete. 

Please note, paving is done in three stages (base, second, and final course). Residents will be 
notified as each stage will interrupt driveway and street access temporarily. 

 
Why is the schedule ‘tentative’? 
Weather conditions, especially rain, can impact the start and/or completion of a street resurfacing project. The City will provide updates via 
www.cityofgrandledge.com and residents can also call the Public Services Department, Monday – Friday between 8:00am – 5:00pm at 517-627-2144. 
The City advises all pedestrians and vehicles to use caution while navigating around construction. If you have questions about the project or have 
special needs we should be aware of, please contact the Public Services Department at 517-627-2144. 

NOTICE OF 
DRIVEWAY ACCESS 

INTERRUPTION 
Fri. 7/31 – Tue. 8/4 

http://www.cityofgrandledge.com/

